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Spring / Summer Term 2019- Dates for your diary 
Mon 1st July –  
Wed 3rd July  

Edinburgh Residential trip for Year 5/6 

Thur 4th July Ms Lilley’s class Collective Worship 
9.15a.m. all welcome 
POSTPHONED  - NEW DATE TBC 

Fri 5th July  Family Friday 9-9.30a.m./Stay and Play Ms 
Lilley’s class 9-10a.m 

Fri  5th July  Summer Fayre 2.30p.m. School Hall 

Wed 10th July  Annual Reports to parents 

Wed 10th July  NEW DATE    Whole School to Church 

Fri 12th July 
NEW EVENT 

PTA Shorts and Shades day  

Tue 16th July  NEW DATE     Whole School Sports 

Afternoon 1.30pm 

Wed 17th July NEW DATE   HOMEWORK PRESENTATION 

AFTERNOON 3:00 – 4:00pm 

Wed 17th July Discos – YR/1/2 4.45-5.45p.m. Y3/4/5/6 6-
7p.m. 

Thur 18th July  Y6 leavers service 2.15p.m Parents 
welcome 

Thur 18th July Y6 leavers celebration  

Fri 19th July Non-uniform day (in aid of School Fund) 

Fri 19th July School closes for summer break 

 

 
Our Summer Fair was a huge success last year 
due to your generous donations and support.  
If you feel you can help us this year with 
running a stall or donating items, we would 
really appreciate it.  We are hoping for glorious 
weather and another lovely event with our 
children and families.   
We would love donations of : 
Raffle prizes, tombola items, bottles, cakes and 
confectionary.     
Please can donations be handed in to the 
School Office.   
Thank you so much.  
Mrs Bowden-Stoker 

 
Celebration worship 1.45p.m. parents and families  
A big thank you to everyone who attended Celebration 
Worship this afternoon. It was great to see so many of you 
joining us in celebrating our children’s achievements. I am 
sure you will agree this is always a special event in school. 
Thank you for your support, it means the world to us!  

Attendance week commencing 24th  June 2019 

Ms Lilley’s Class 98.1 

Mr Beresford’s Class 92.9 

Miss Defty’s Class 95.0 

Miss Swan /Mrs Mayer’s  92.1 

Mr Churchill’s Class 96.9 

 
Stars of the week commencing 24th  June 2019 

Ms Lilley’s Class Joseph Cavendish  

Mr Beresford’s Class Jamie Atherton 

Miss Defty’s Class Emmie Ruddell  

Miss Swan /Mrs Mayer’s  Zac Brown 

Mr Churchill’s Class Skye Jones 

Pupils Pupil Zach Brown / Tia Webley  

Resilience Award Ronnie Hutton 

Mr Appleby’s Special Book Charlotte Lawton 

Magazines  
If families have any old magazines or brochures, please could 
you send them into school to be used by our children for a 
collage acti 
vity.  We are hoping to collect a range of magazines.  Thank 
you so much.     
 
Homework Project 
A reminder that the question for the homework project this 
half term is, ‘What will our school be like in 50 years time?’ It 
would be amazing to see as many of our children taking part 
in this as possible. There will be an open afternoon to display 
project in the last week of term. 
 
Perimeter Beech Hedge 
It was brought to our attention that the hedges running up 
the Garth (adjacent to the school field) were overgrown and 
causing some obstruction. Mrs Bowden-Stoker contacted 
Durham County Council regarding this issue and they carried 
out work in the areas they had access to but advised that 
Northern Power needed to come and carry out work beside 
the power cables. This work has now been scheduled and will 
be carried out in the coming weeks.  
 
Walking to and from school 
It has been brought to my attention that some of our older 
children are displaying inappropriate behaviour when walking 
to and from school (pushing and shoving each other next to 
the main road). Obviously, this is extremely dangerous. 
Mr Churchill has spoken to children about this, but can I 
please request that parents speak to their children about this 
before a serious accident occurs. If your child cannot walk to 
and from school sensibly I will insist that they need to 
brought and collected by an adult. Thank you 
Mr Appleby 
Mr Beresford’s class Collective Worship  
Thank you to everyone who attended Collective Worship on 
Thursday led by our wonderful Year 1 children. As always, our 
children were amazing, speaking confidently and singing 
beautifully. Your support is much appreciated. Thank you. 
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PTA Information  
 

             
 
 

Friday Night at the Movies  
A huge thank you to Callum Osborne for organising this event and everyone who helped make it a fantastic 

evening.  We raised over £621 from ticket sales, an auction and a raffle.  Thank you to everyone who attended 

and supported the event; we hope you too had an enjoyable evening.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Lottery  
Congratulations to Mr Appleby who is this week’s winner!   

 

PTA Coffee and Cake Afternoon 
Thank you to everyone who donated cakes for today’s Coffee Afternoon.  We really appreciate the support as 

we continue to try to raise funds towards our target.   We look forward to our next event - Shorts and Shades 

day.     

 

Shorts and Shades Day, Friday 12th July  
The PTA would like to run a Shorts and Shades day.  

Children can pay a £1 and come to school in their 

shorts and the PTA will supply ice pops at breaktime.  

This will take place on Friday 12th July.   
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Easington’s Got Talent 

Wednesday 26th June 2019 
 

What a fantastic evening! Thanks to everyone who 

supported this event. All of the children who took 

part were absolutely amazing. A great time was 

had by all. Roll on EGT 2020! 
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Information from Durham County Council about keeping our children safe online: 
 

 

 

 

 

 


